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public, angered by the persecution !
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K Screen Dircetors Cuild

Both the Hcllm7o0d Reportor ard DaZly Variet; on October 23 s

19L7 publisized the foct #hot thae Scrocn Directors Build Beard dicd not
i anpreve cf Dirzetor S4AM Y OODS testimony before the louse Cormgites,

Tornal odjecticns to TS remorics ire mndo to JOSZPI MARTIL, JR.,
D\S Speolior of the rouso, by telogram w-teh rezd: MThe Board of Directars

of thg Screen Directers Guild feels caled uron to deixr tho testinony.
or Sii 10 regarding Communistic activitics ir the Scrcon Dircetors
dld and i% is cur considerec bulief tast - OD'S remarks are without
foundeticn,' The wisc -ms simer%@bﬁ%‘ﬂvﬂs, Pragsident. ¢ the

(hdld, and the Board cf Directsr
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Scrcon Cartocnists Guild .

The exacutive board of the Sereon Cartconists Ouild, Local '
Number €22, ALF, of L. made it known by an ad appearing in the Holly-rood
Reporter orn Octoder 9, A9.:7 that it unaninously voted to rofute the )
stetement mado by TAI™LIS:ET befere ths ltuse Committee reg ¢he !
DIS.Z Strike of 1541 that it es not a labor problen a2t allW “)

XZ1ZiTZZ, President of tha Scroen Cartoonists Cuild,
stated that the strike wmas csused by (1) the compary!s wrillingnoss
to recognize the union and t¢ bargatn 2md negotiate a controet; (2)the
Lfiring of une ‘of our wembors for unton activitics, Tt wos also pointed
oul shat tae Eationn) Ladber’Reialivns 3osrd later refnstated tiis eig-
eharged membor writh full pay for the time ho w29 ou / )
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- meeting but the amount received is unknown, Summaries

N of the testimony offered by the various witnesses appearing

AT~ before the House mwerican Activities Committee hearings
N . are being set out, -

o ‘ _ -P-

Bureau letter dated October 1li; 1947.

'>'; . REFERENCE:  Bureau File 100-13875L.

At Washington, D. Co
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I @Mhﬁ left Lss Angsles and Mr. CARLSON stated he dees net kmow if he is
A4 “dead or alive. Mr. CARLSON also stitedPEat the Los Angeles Local Chapter of the
TR American Federation of Teachers has been dominated by Communists.  Many teachers,
Q S he added, have refused to join the unien beocause of its Communist leanings and

3 'have eemplained to the Pyrent Unien. Mr. CARLSON related that a recent school

# board election in the City of Los Angeles breught eut 24,543 vetes for am unsuccessful
L:omnunict candidate which im itself is a small pe roentage but indicates the ltrongth
of the Party.

, ISNEY alsc appeared befere the House Committee on Un-American Activities
on Octeber 947 and stated that the artists had besn trapped by Communist laber
hadors ard thtt eme Hollywoed injen leader amce said he could use the Natiemal Laber
Relations Beard ¥as it served its purpese®. Mr. DISNEY named Mr. HERBERT RRELL,
head of the Conference of Studie Uniems,as the man whe called a atrike at the Disney
Studies and refused to agree to an election in the plant. At the insistance of his
artists, Mr. DISNEY said he demanded a plant election te determine if Mr. SORRELL
had the majerity he claimed among the artists. Mr. DISNEY, the last witness before
the Ceumittes recessed its iavestigatien of Cemmunisa in Hellyweed feor the weekend,
said he believed Mr. SORRELL was & Cemmwmist and added shat the first greups te mmear
him after the strike was called were the Cemmunist front erganizatioas threugheut
the world. Mr. DISNEY listed as Cemmunist front organisations ®TheXLeague of Wemen
Votars?, ¥The Peoples World", "PM®, and #The Daily Worker®. My, DISNEY said Cenmumists
’ Werebehind the laber mevement and belisved they sheuld be smoked out se that true
B llberaliu by real Americans can go en without the taint of Coemmunism.

R On the following day Mr. ILL'I' DISNEY lent a telegream to the House Committee
C' on up-American Agtivities and stated thgt he had erred the previous day la his —

testimony wherein he called the Teague of Wemen Voters" a Ceomunist front erganizatioa.
He wanted te have this statement stricken from the record, stating that he was in
error and shat the *league of Wemen Voters'! was not a Cemmumist frent erganizatien

as be had previously stated. This telegram was read inte the record by Chairman
THQUAS of the Hoeuse Cemmities cn Un-American Activities.

: The Dh-Amarican Activities Committes of the Heuse of chrunutivu
ducted its hearings ea Menday, Octeber 27, 1947 at 10330 a.m., and My. ERIC -
ﬁmm president of the Metiom Picture Asseciatisn ef America teatifiesd i3 &
. wiiness. IR chargimg Mr. JOHNSON had aet lived up te the premises ‘that the
), l.ld\utry would osoperats fully with thé laqiiry, Chaimsn THOMAS teld him that
¥ preminent persons had appreached the Cenmities te lay off er pestpoas the hurngn.
j Gaimm THOMAS added that eme masa had givea all the signs of an effer in an
z . attempt te peraunde the Cemmittes te refraia Zfyom esllisg certain witaesses.
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218 COMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY

Actors Guild, as to the possible infiltration within that organization.
As you are aware we have heard numerous witnesses on the Ser
Writers Guild. Those are all the questions I have at this time,

The CHazMaN. Mr. Wood !

Mr. Woon. No questions.

The CramrMaN. Mr. Nixont

Mr. Nrxox. No questions.

The Caamumax. Mr. McDowellt

Mr. McDowrr. No questions.

The Crammax. Mr. Vailt

Mr. Vam No questions.

The Caamuax. There is one thing that vou said that interested me
very much. That was the quotation from Jeflerson. That is just why
this committee was created by the House of Representatives, to *
scquaint the American people with the facts. Once the Amencsn
people are acquainted with the facts there is no question but what
the American people will do a job, the kind of s job that they want
done; that is. to make America just as pure as we can possibly make it.

We want to thank you very much for coming here today.

Mr. Reacan. Sir, if I might, in regard to’;.iat, say that what I was
trying to exgmm. and didn’t do very well, was also this other fear.
I detest, I a

hor their philosophy, but I detest more than that their
tactics, which are those of the fifth column, and are dishonest. but at
the same time I never as a citizen want to see our country become
urged, by either fear or resentment of this up, that we ever com- -
promise with any of our democratic principles through that fear or
. resentment. I still think that democracy can do it.
The CHalrMAR. We a with that. Thank you very much.»
Mr. Smith, Mr. Russell, Mr. Leckie will escort those three witnesses
m the room, please, if they care to go at this time.

The Chair would like to make this announcement. The Chair would
like to announce the witnesses for this afternoon. The witnesses this
sfternoon will be Mr. Leo McCarey and Mr. Gary Cooper. We will
recess until 2 o’clock.

- (Thereupon, at 12 noon, a recess was taken until 2 p.m)

AFTERNOON BESSION

The Cramuax. The meeting will come to order. Everyone will
please take their seats.

The Chair would like to announce at this time that the witnesses
for tomorrow are Mrs. Lela Rogers, Mr. Roy Brewer, Mr. Walt Disney,
and Mr. Oliver Carlson. ‘

The first witness. ,

X 6. Mr. Chairman, there will be two witnesses this after-
noon, Mr. Gary Cooper and Mr. Leo McCarey. After that, there
are gg;ne matters that may be taken up in executive session, if that is
poesible.

The CrAmMaN. The committee will meet in executive seesion this
afternoon when the hearing is concluded to take up those matters

Mr. Gary Cooper, will you plesse stand and raiee your right hand ?

Do you solemnly swear that the .t.estimo:gv you are about to give is
the truth, the who e truth, and nothing but ¢ truth, 8o help you God t

¥ Bee appeadix, p. 332, for exhibit ¢9. -
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380 OOMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY
CLASS SCHEDULES, WINTER 1947—continued
Friday:
7-8:30:.
Art—Yesterday and Todey.
Psychology of Everyday.
gﬂng.
aswriting.
8:30-10:

Adrertising Copywriting.
Medical! Science.

Facts and Fallacies,

Modern Novel.

What Is This Thing Called Jazx.

10a. ;n.-l2 m:
cs.
I heredby enroll for courses in
Name:

tions:

I learned of the center through— ¢
Advertiging :
Circular:

Friend: .
I am s former student of PEC .
I am enclosing & eheckormoneyordertor&—-—.

(Layout and typography by Paul Levine)

The CHAmRMAN. We stand recessed now until 2 o'clock.
(Whereupon, at 12: 25 P- m., the hesring was recessed unti} 2 p-m.
of the same day.) —

AFTERNOON EESSION

The CaAmMAN. The meeting will come to order.

Mr. Stripling, the first witness, !

Mr. Stereuing. Mr, Walt Disney is the first witness, Mr. Chairman.
hj‘(l;g Caammax. Mr. Disney, will you stand and raise your right

Do you solemnly swear the testimony you are about to give shall

ao;xt};e truth, the whole truth, and nothing but the truth, so help you

Mr. Disney. 1 do.
The Caamuax. Sit down.

TESTINONY OF WALTER E. DISREY

Mr. SrerrLivg. Mr. Disney, will You state your full name and pres-
ent address, please?

Mr. Disnzy. Walter E. Disney, Los Angeles, Calif, )

Mr. SrerrLng. When and where were you born, Mr. Disney? _

Mr. Disxex. Chicago, TL, December 5101
Mr. Starrring. December 5,1901¢ ’ '
. 3 = ,._‘
Y ———erere — T



e b A A i s B TNt ‘&hw-%.‘d‘\sb‘s”@u&m‘““»«—l—-—& Koo a
v

[
COMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY 281

Mr. Disxey. Yes. sir.

Mr. StrrrLing. What is your occupation?

- Mr. Disxey. Weil. T am’a producer of motion-picture cartoons.

Mr. Stereine. Mr. Chairman, the interrogation of Mr. Disney .
will be done by Mr. Smith.

The CrAmRMAN. Mr. Smith. ‘ :

Mr. Santa. Mr. Disney, how long have you been in that businesst

Mr. DisxeY. Since 1920.

Mr. Smrra. You have been in Hollywood during this time!

Mr. DisxeY. I have been in Hollywood since 1923.

‘_Afr. Smrra. At the present time you own and operate the Walt Dis-
ney Studio at Burbank, Calif.t
{r. DisNey. Well, I am one of the owners. Part owner.

Mr. Surra. How many people are employed there, approximately !

Mr. DisxeY. At the present time about 600.

Mr. Sarra. And what is the approximate largest number of em-
ployees you have had in the studio? ’

Mr. Disvey. Well, close to 1,400 at times,

Mr. Syrra. Will you tell us a little about the nature of this par-
ticular studio, the type of pictures you make, and approximately
how many per year!

Mr. Disney. Well, mainly cartoon films. We make about 20 short
subjects, and about 2 features a year.

Mr. Surra. Will you talk just a little louder, Mr. Disney?

Mr. Disney. Yes, sir.

Mr. Surra. How many, did you say? :

Mr. DisNey. About 20 short subject cartoons and about 2 features

T year.
peM;;.' Syurrr. Ard some of the characters in the films consist of———

Mr. Disxey. You mean such as Mickey Mouse and Donald Duck and
Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs, and things of that sort.

Mr. Surra. Where are these films distributed !

Mr. Disxey. All over the world.

Mr. Sarra. In all countries of the world? '

Mr. Disxey. Well, except the Russian countries.

Mr. Surr. Why aren't they distributed in Russia, Mr. Disney?!

Mr. Disxey. Well, we can’t do business with them. -

Mr. Surra. What do you mean by thatt .
_ Mr. DisxeY. Ob, well, we have sold them some films & good man

rs ago. They bought the Three Little Pigs and used it throug

ussia. And they looked at a lot of our pictures, and I think they
ran a lot of them 1n Russia, but then turned them back to us and said
they didn’t want them, they didn’t suit their pu

Mr, Suita. Is the dialogue in these films translated into the various
foreign languages : -
* Mr. Disney. Yes. On one film we did 10 foreign versions. That
wes Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.

Mr. Surru. Have you ever made any pictures in your studio that
contained propaganda and that were propaganda films?

Mr. Disxey. Well, during the war we did. We made quite a few—
working with different Government sgencies. We did one for the

on taxes and I did four anti-Hitler ilma. And I did one

on my own for Air Power. . :
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282 COMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY

Mr. Surra. From those pictures that you made have you any opin- }
jon as to whether or not the filins can be used eflectively to disseminate E
%

pnifagandal
r. Disner. Yes, I think they proved that. _

Mr. Surra. How do you arrive at that conclusion? .

Mr. Disxer. Well, on the one for the Treasury on taxes, it was to
let the people kmow that taxes were important in the war effort. As
they explained to me, t.h?v had 13,000,000 new taxpayers, people who

never paid taxes, and they explained that it would be impossible
to prosecute all those that were delinquent and they wanted to put
this story before those people so they would get their taxes in early.
I made the film and after the film had its run the Gallup poll organi-
zation polled the public and the findings were that 29 percent of the
people admitted that had influenced them in getting their taxes in early
and giving them a picture of what taxes will do.

Mr. Syarr. Aside from those pictures you made during the war,
have you made any other pictures, or do you permit pictures to be
made at your studio containing propagandat

Mr. Disney. No; we never have. ing the war we thought it
was a different thing. It was the first time we ever allowed anythi .
like that to go in the films We watch so that nothing gets into the :
films that would be harmful in any way to any group or any country.

We have large audiences of children and different groups, and we try
to keep them as free from anything that would offend an y as pos-
sible.  'We work hard to see that nothing of that sort creeps in.

Mr. Ssari. Do you have any people 1n your studio at the present
time that you believe are Commaunist or Fascist, employed there?t

Mr. DsNer. Noj at the present time I feel that everybody in my
studio is 100 percent American. ’ : »
- Mr. Surra. Have you had st any time, in your opinion, in the past, ] :
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have you st any time in the past any Communists employed at
your studio?

Mr. Disxer. Yes; in the past I had some people that I definitely feel
'ell; C%mm As tter of fact, Mr. Di ienced

r. SuarH. As s matter o . Disney, you experienced a
strike at your studio, did you not? i

Mr. Disnxr. Yes - i

Mr. Sarre. And is it your opinion that that strike was instituted
by members of the Communist Party to serve their pe~posest

Mr. Disvey, Well, it proved itself so with time, and I definitely
feel it was a Communist group trying to take over my artists and they

_did take them over. :

The Caamua~. Do you say they did take them over!

Mr. Disxey. They did take them over.

Mr. Saarr. Will you explain that to the committee, please!

Mr. Diswxy. It came to my sttention when a delegation of my boys,
my artists, came to me and told me that Mr. Herbert Sorrell—

Mr. Suara. Is that Herbert K. Sorrell?

Mr. Disxey. Herbert K. Sorrell, was trying to take them over. I
explained to them that it was none of my concern, that I had been
cautioned to not even talk with any of my boys on labor. They said
it was not a matter of labor, it was just a matter of them not m:g
to go with Sorrell, and they had heard that I was going to sign wi

b
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The Cuamuax. In other words, Mr. Disney, Communists out there
smeared you becsuse you wouldn't knuckle under? . '

Mr. Disxex. I wouldn’t go along with their way of operating. I
insisted on it going throu.gh the National Labor Relations d. And
he told me outright that he used them as it suited his pu

The Cnammax. Supposing you had given in to him, then what
would have been the outcome .

Mr. Disney. Well, I would never have given in to him, because it
was a matter of principle with me, and I fight for principles. M
boys have been there. have grown up in the business with me, and
didn’t feel like I could sign them over to anybody. They were vul-
nerable at that time. They were not orﬁtnized. 1t is & new industry.

The Cramuax. Go shead. Mr. Smith.

Mr. Surriz. How many labor unions, approximately, do you have
operating in your studies at the present time?

Mr. Disnex. Well, we operate with around 35—I think we have
contacts with 30.

Mr. SurrH. At the time of this strike you didn’t have any grievances
or labor troubles whatsoever in your planti

Mr. Disyex. No. The only real grievance was between Sorrell and
the boys within my plant, they demanding an election, and they never

t it
goMr. Surra. Do you recall having had any conversations with Mr.
Sorrell relative to communism ?

Mr. Disnex. Yes, I do.

Mr. Suora. Will {on relate that conversationf

Mr. Disxer. Well, I didn’t pull my punches on how I felt. He
evidently heard that I had called them all & bunch of Communists—
and I believe they are. At the meeting he leaned over and he said,
“You think I am a Communist, don’t you,” and I told him that all
I knew was what I heard and what I seen, and he laug.hed and
#8id, “Well, I used their money to finance my strike of 1937,” and he

" said that he had gotten the money through the personal check of some
actor, but he didn’t name the actor. I didn't go into it any further.

1 just listened.

Mr. Syara. Can you name any other individuals that were sctive
at the time of the strike that you believe in your opinion are Com-
munists{

Mr. Disxzy. Well, I feel that there is one artist in my plant, that
came in there, he came in about 1938, and he sort of stayed in the
background, he wasn't too active, but he was the real brains of thia,
snd I believe he is a Communist. His name is David Hilberman.,

Mr. Sarrra. How is it spelled?

Mr. DisneY. H-i-l-b-e-r-m-a-n, I believe. I looked into his record
and I found that, No. 1, that he had no religion and, No. 2, that he
had spent considerable time at the Moscow Art Theater studying art
direction, or somet.hixf.

Mr. Smrra. Any others, Mr. Disney?

Mr. Disxer. Well, I think Sorrell 1s sure tied up with them. If he
isn’t 8 Communist he sure should be one.

Mr. Surrn. Do you remember the name of William Pomerance,
did he have anything to do with it

Mr. Disxey. Yes,sir. He camein later. Sorrell put him in charge
as business manager of cartoonists and later he went to the Screen

L}
h
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Sortell, and they said that they wanted an election to prove that Sorrell
didn’t have the majority, and I said that I had a right to demand an
election. So when Sorrell came I demanded an election.

Sorrell wanted me to sign on a bunch of cards that he had there that
he claimed were the majority, but the other side had claimed the same
thing. 1 told Mr. Sorrell that there is only one way for me to go and
that was an election and that is what the law had set up, the National
Labor Relations Board was for that purpose. He laughed at me and
he said that he would use the Labor Board as it suited his purposes
and that he had been sucker enough to go for that Labor Board ballot
and he had lost some election—I can't remember the name of the
glace—-b sone vote. He said it took him 2 years to get it back. He said

e would strike, that that was his weapon. He said, “I have all of the
tools of the trade sharpened,” that I couldn’t stand the ridicule or the
smear of a strike. I told him that it was a matter of principle with
me, that I couldn’t go on working with my boys feeling that I hed
sold them down the river to him on his say-so, and he laughed at me
and told me I was naive and foolish. He said, you can’t stand this
strike, I will smear you, and I will make a dust bowl out of your plant.

The CramuaN. What was that?

Mr. Disney. He said he would make a dust bow! out of my plant if
he chose to. I told him I would have to go that way, sormthat he
might be able to do all that, but I would have to stand on that. The
result was that he struck. )

I believed at that time that Mr. Sorrell was s Communist because of
all the things that I had heard and having seen his name appearing
on a number of Commie front things. When he pulled the strike the
first people to smear me and put me on the unfair list were all of the
Commie front organizations. I ¢an't remember them all, they change
s0 often, but one that is clear in my mind is the League nf Women
Voters,* the Peoples World, the Daily Worker, and the PM Magazine
in New York. Tgey smeared me. Nobody came near to find out what
the true facts of the thing were. And I even went through the same-
gmear in South America, through some Commie periodicals in South

- America, and generally throughout the world all of the Commie

u n smear campaigns against me and my pictures. “
%‘fsuc In what fashion was that smear, Mr. Disney, v‘s.n.t.

of smear! .
tym. Disxer. Well, they distorted everything, they lied; there was.
no way you could ever counteract anything that they did; tﬁey formed
picket Lines in front of the theaters, and, well, they called my plant s
sweat-shop, and thst is not true, and anybody in Hollywood would
prove it otherwise. They claimed things there were not true at all
and there was no way you could fight it back. It wasnota Iabor prob-
lem at all because—Y mean, I have never had labor trouble, and I think
that would be backed up by anybody in Holl{wood. .

Mr. Surra. As a matter of fact, you have how many unions operat-
ing in your plant! . . )

e Cramuax, Excuse me just s minute. I would hke to ask »
question.

Mr. Sxara. Pardon me.

for exhibit B8, being letter from Walter P. Disney to the-
eorreeting this to read “League of Women Shoppers.™

& gee sppendix, pp. 534538,
e--m:e os Usn A’-?alm Activities
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Actors as their business agent and in turn he put in another man by
the name of Maurice Howard, the present business agent. And they
are-all tied up with the same outfit.

Mr. Sarr. What is your opinioa of Mr. Pomerance and Mr.
Howard as to whether or not they are or are not Communists?

Mr. Disxey. In my opinion they are Communists. No one has any
way of proving those t inﬁs.“ . .

Mr. Surrir. Were you able to produce during the strike!

Mr. Disxer. Yes, 1 did, because there was 8 very few, very small
majority that was on the outside, and all the other unions 1gno!
the lines because of the set-up of the thing. ]

Mr. Sarrs. What is your personal opinion of the Communist Party,
Mr. Disney, as to whether ornot it is a political party? )

Mr. Disxey. Well, 1 don’t believe it 1s & political party. I believe
it is an un-American thing. The thing that I resent the most is that
they are able to get into these unions, take them over, and represent
to the world that a group of people that are in my plant, that I know
are good. 100-percent Americans, are trapped by this group, and they
are represented to the world as supporting all of those ideologies, and
it is not so, and I feel that they really ought to be smoked out and
shown up for what they are, so that all of the good, free causes in
this country, all the liberalisms that really are American, can go cat
withont the taint of communism. That is my sincere feeling on it.

Mr. Surra. Do you feel that there is s threat of communism in the
motion-picture industry?

Mr. Disner. Yes, there is, and there are mapy reasons why they
would like to take it over or get in and control 1t, or disrupt it, but
I don’t think they have gotten very far, and 1 think the industry is
made up of good Americans, just like in my plant, good, solid
Americans. :

My boys have been fighting it longer than I have. They are trying
t.tg get out from under it and they will in time if we can just show

em up.

Mr. gm There are presently pending before this committee two
bills relative to outlawing the Communist Party. What thoughts
have you as to whether or not those bills should be passed?

Mr, Disxey. Well, I don't know as I qualify to speak on that. ) §
feel if the thing can be proven un-American that it ought to be out-
lawed. I think in some way it should be done without interfering
with the rights of the Feople. 1 think that will be done. I have that
faith. Without interfering, I mean, with the good, American rights
that we all have now, and we want to preserve. . .

- Mr. Sxrra. Have you any suggestions to offer as to how the indus-

~try can be helped in thti this menace{ :

fr. Disxey, Well, I think there is a good start toward it. I know

that I have been hnndiea‘ﬁpt-d out there in fighting it, because they

have been hidi behind this labor set-up, they gememselves closely

tied up in the labor thing, so that ifmt to get rid of them they

make s labor case out of it. We must keep the American labor unions
clean. We have got to fight for them. .

® Bee o . 538, for exhidit 89, being letter from/Walter Disney Com-
mittee on n-A-erYeu Activities, dated November 3, 1947, alter B o the R

$7683—47~—19
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Mr. Surra. That is all of the questions I have, Mr. Chsirman.
. . The Cnamrman. Mr. Vail .
R N Mr. Van. No questions. . o
ST The Caamuan. Mr. McDowell. .
R Mr. McDowzLr. No questions. | s
Mr. Disner. Sirt : o
Mr. McDowris. I havenoquestions. You have been s good witness.
Mr. Disxer. Thank you. .
The Cuamuax. Mr. Disney, you are the fourth producer we have
bad as & witness, and each one of those four producers said, generally
speaking, the same thxt:g and that is that the Communists have made
inroads, have attem inroads. I just want to point that out be-
_cause there seems to be'a very strong unanimity among the producers .
that have testified before us. In addition to producers, we have had
actors and writers testify to the same. There is no doubt but what the
movies are probably the greatest medium for entertainment in the
nited States and in the world. I think you, as a creator of enter-
tainment, probably sre one of the greatest examples in the profession.
I want to congratulate you on the form of entertainment which you
bave given the American people and given the world and congratu-
late you for taking time out to come here and testify before this com:
mittee. He has been very helpful. h
Do you have any more questions, Mr. Stripling?! R 4
Mr. Sxrrr. I am sure he does not have any more, Mr. Chairman.™
Mr. Starruine. No; I have no more questions. \'\
The Camua®. Thank you very much, Mr. Disney. .
The Chair would like to announce that the witnesses on Monday ™
will be Mr. Eric Johnston, Mr. Roy Brewer, John Howard Lawson,
Dalton Trumbo, Mr. Alvah Bessie, and Mr. Emmett Lavery. :
We stand adjourned until Mondac{.
(Whereupon, at 2: 30 p. m., an adjournment was taken until 10:30 .
a. m., Monday, October 27, 1947.)

.
Ry .b""""""*' .




Voters. My testimony referre
represented themselves as being from the League of Women Voters.

to know that 1 had no intention of criticizing
Please see that this is read to the commi
added to my testimony.

T ask that that be made a part of the record.
The Crarnmax. Without objection, so ovdered.
Mr. StrirLine. The first witness, Mr. Chairman, will be Mr. Dalton

THESDAY, OCTOBER 28, 1047

House or REPRESENTATIVES,

HEARINGS REGARDING THE COMMUNIST INFILTRA-
TION OF THE MOTION-PICTURE INDUSTRY

CoMMITTEF, 0N UN-AMERICAN ACTIVITIES,
Washington, D. C.

The Committee met at 10: 30 a. m., Hon. J. Parnell Thomas (chair-
man) presiding.

Staff members present : Mr. Robert
Messrs. Louis J, Russell, H. H. Smith.
and Mr. Benjamin Mandel, director of research.

The CHamyan. The mecting will come to order.

The record will show that a subcommittee i
are Mr. McDowell, Mr. Vail, and Mr. Thomas.

Mr. Stripling, the first witness.

E. Stripling, chief investigator;
Robert B. Gaston, investigators,

s sitting and those present

i before we call the first witness I

Mr, StrivLing. Mr. Chairman,
would like to vead into the record a tel
terday from Walt Disney, who has prev

confusion has arisen over my testimony regarding the League of Women
A4 to the year 1941, at which time several wowmen

The Criamraax. Mr. Trumbo. take the stand.
(Mr. Dalton Trumbo, accompanied by
counsel, take places at witness table.)
The Cratraay. Raise vour right hand. please.
Mr. Trumbo, o vou solemn
to give is the truth, t

My, Treumeo, I do.
The CHsirMAN. Sit down, please.

TESTIMONY OF DALTON TRUMBO

® Ree appendix, p. 539, for exhibit G5.

egram which was received yes-
iously testified. It says:*

I want you

the League of Woemen Voters as of
ttee on Monday and that it is

WaALT DIsSNEY.

Robert W. Kenny and Bart-

ly swear that the testimony you are about
he whole fruth, and nothing but the truth, so help

Mr. Trumso. Mr. Chairman, I have a statement I should like to
read into the record, if you please—
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N

. Jumn 17, 1041,

: Women Shoppers having its offices
York and haviag branches all over the United States have sent ws a
asking that a full report on the strike of the Scresn Cartoonists Guild in

:
é"
!
i

1
%
8

§

ments where labor is unfairly treeted. :
When a sitaation Mke this ariges, it is our policy to make a thorough investi-
gation of it, and we wonld therefore appreciate the opportunity to talk with yon.
J:m are anxious to obtain your reaction to the sitmation before consulting
on., : i .

May we have an appointment on Friday, June 30th, 11:30 A. M. We shall
ttlcphnﬁ Thursday afternoon to confirm this appolntment.

' /Bigned; Sylvia Blankfort,
-8YLV1A BLANKYORT,
Seoreiery, Hollywood Lespue of Women Ehoppers. .
Exsxrr 58s )
, Qrantte 0048
HoLLYwoop Lxaeux ar WosEs gsorm
4415 Placidia Avenve, Hollywood

S - . L e



Henetary president © Seeretary : Lucile Webster Gleason
Auneghrh Hays mn-h Winsor erxn'
2 A H L)
Sophia A:p Boyer Freda Sternderg ex!

lfzu Lassos o8 Woxzn Sxorreas, Inc.
National Headquarters, 273 Fifth Avenue, New York, N. Y.

Tel. Caledonia 53385, Cabie Addrem, Bhopleaguenewyork
- Juiy 7, 1941,
Ofoors Oficers Sponsers
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THis office 1s ssnding a full report of the investigation to all branch Leagues,
with the recommendation that they motify thelsr memubers and all sympethetic
erganizstions of the facts and of our decision. We also ask that all local thester
managers be notified.

‘We would like to urge you to make every effort to bring about a fair settiement
«f this digpute in the shortest possidble time. We are convinced that only by such
sn offort om your part can the strike be brought to an end and the Disney Studio
considered fair to its employees.

Sincerely yours, i
Katharine Armatage (8igned).

KATHARINE ARMATAGE, mam:t m
Examrr 580
Nrw Jeaaxy Lzaoux or Wouzn Smorres
Afiliated wlt.!) the League of Women Shoppers, Inc.
‘ 307 Market Street, Newark, N. J.

Offosrs : .
President : ’ Mrs. Furness De Perker
Hanpad Smith Beatrice Kaufman Mrs. Gifford Pinchot
Vice Presidents : Na Larner . Mrs. Carl Sandburg
Katharine Armatage ce Mints Gale Bondergaard
Ruth Berthold Mary Lorene Read Mrs. Stephen 8. Wise
Mre. Lewis H. Loeser Prances Semel . Dr. Mary E. Wooley
: Dr. Virgiaia Woerthels Local:
Charlitte Brady Mrs,
grer : Spensors Mre u C. Bates
Rose Hirech Mrs,
« National : . Miss Axnie P. H .
Noecutive Boerd Mrs. Sherwood Anderson -Mrs. Clara Savage Lit- v
Mary C. Barker tledale
Mre. Laurence Ackerman Mrs. Willlam O. Donglas Mrs. David Loeser
Louise Bendersky Doro Canfield Fisher Mrs. Amelia B. Moor-

Rleanor Bolan Ludl%leuon feld
Irwin
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Withess my Band and the seal of the House of Representatives of the United
States, at the city of Washington, this 18th day of September 1947,

) J. Panmms
(ot S ktlen

o olia

Attest :
. Jomn Awvegwa, Olerk.
Exhibit €1. Daily Worker, September 6, 1985, page 5; article by John Howard

Xawson. )
wutumwm.wnms.ma -
Exmmmr 63

No :Jon or CoMMUNIST PaRrY RecisTRATION CAXD—JORN HOWARD LaowsoN
Name: Jobn Howard Lawson. 1944 Card No. ~——
Address : 4542 Coldwater Canyon Ave. .
City: L. A Coanty: L. A. State: Cal. .

Name of club:

New card issned on: 12/10/44. 104—

(To be filled in by person exchanging eard) .
Male X Female White X Negro
Oceupation : Writer. . o
Industry : Motion Picture. -
Member of: CIO  AFL Ind. Union X No Union P w.
Is member cludb subscriber for Daily Worker? Yes X  No

200
. BxrmT 64 Suarzna—ERIc JomNsTON .
BY AUTEORITY or &k Housk or REPRRAEINTATIVES OF THE OONGRESS OF TXE "
Unrrep States or AMERICA
To: Dounald T. Appell.

You are hereby commanded to summon Eric Johnston, President, Motion Picture
Amsociation of America, 1600 Eye Street NW., Washington, D. C., to be and appear
before the Committee ou Un-American Activities of the House of Representatives
of the United States, of which the Hon. J. Parneil Thomas is chatrman, and be is

3
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k
|
¥
i
A

(Photuntatic oupy).
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Oﬂice Memomndzmz + UNITED STATES GOV b b

‘TO tMr. A. H. Belmontﬁ""/ DATE May 26, 1956

Tol
~ - S
Mrrgpan
A SUBJECT:

.- I
e
.

ATION CONCERNING Nf“
3} 3
) rom ‘s Office, I
spoke with wh
b (o called for the Dire .

ren and the prevention of Juvenile
Delinquency and that she had recently written a letter to
Mrs. Eisenhower suggesting that possibly someone could prevail
upon Walt Disney to develop the religious theme in his movie and
television cartoon for childr

en he further advised that her
letter had been answered by a Division of Reports,
Department of Hezlth, Education an elfare, suggesting that

she contac direct relative to the suggestion. The
purpose of call to the Director was to determine
whether he wou pregent the idea to Mr. Disney for her since
she knew of his interest in Juvenile Delinquency.

I told her that I would ca quest to the Director':
attention. I also pointed out to that, sin.e she had
previously called her suggestion t e attention of Mrs. Eisenhowe:
who had in turn referred it to the Department of Health, Education

and Welfare as the interested governmental agency, she might desire
to follow the suggestion of that department since it was a matter
within the Jurisdiction of the Department of Health, Education and
Welfare.

“then stated that she could see that Mr. Hoover
probably would not want to take the matter up with Mr.- Disney- in .- --
view of her previous referral of it to the White House and later
to the Department of Health, Education and Welfare, and that she

would follow the sugge on of the Departmﬁzt of Health, Education
and Welfare and contac 6pogbaney direct. ® 3~ P ¥/~ X/

Vinterrowd
Tele. Roow
Holloman i

; ’ A

4 She expressed §§§ %ﬁeé{ admifztion for the Director and
the work of the Bure onkluding wepr-9onuemsation. Bureau file
contain no 1den§1tiab1e information concerning

18 JUN
-%¥his 18 for ;.n@ 1nrormat1c}n,1956

00 o
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STADAND FORM 0. 84 |
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‘
Oﬂice Memomndum * UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

TO s Mr. ¥ Ao Braniggni,

FROM

SUBJECT:

L

DATE: June 25, 1956

By referral from r! e
received a call frem
-uith chom aly spoke on May 26, 1956,

e v, &/!/’ , =
w:/c i Mobr . _____

l Parscas

—

TION L‘:

previouely called regarding a suggestion

which she !ealre! !o have the Director make te Falt Zisney

relative to the productien of films for movie and television
purposes based on the Bible. She has previously sugges this
to thi Fhite House and her suggestion was referred to

Division of Reperts, Department of Health, Education
n elfare, who suggested that she contact Mr, Diesney directly
regarding her idea. .

She called to advi ad received a le tter
dated June 6, 1956, from secretary te
kre Disney, acknowledging her suggestion and poitnting out

that a schedule for production of pictures has been set Jor
several years in advance., The letier also commented that
this suggestion had been sudmitted numerous times by other

peraons,
stated that she wondered if the Director

would take t!e m!!cr up with Mre Disney.

I pointed out te Rer that since the matter had (9
%

previously been referred by the White House to the Depariment
of Health, Education and Welfare that she might wish to make
known to them the reply which she had received from Mr, Disney.

pnenttoncd that she had met the Director
prior to her marriage at a banquet et the Mayflower Hotel;
that she was very impressed with the Director; and thought
that perhaps he might help her tn this matter, Bureau SJiles

ail to reflect any td ncer ngég’-gpy/.)(’.

e -

Eem

None. This is for yoeur information

LN

CC: Mr. Holloman KECCHZTD -
a0 Mre Belmont
Sl irl irliigcn

IIIIJ A

b b

ACTION;
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‘THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
March 11, 1959
O

Personal and C ,
/¥ ‘?/// Cwn

onfidential

A

Dear Mr. Hoover:

Will you please run rush name checks on the individuals
listed below who are being considered for appointment to
the Advisory Committee on the Arts, National Cultural
Center? Biographical information is enclosed.

Peggy Wood

Sincerely,

Henry Roemer McPhee _
‘Associate Special Counsel
to the President )

b-1c

The Honorable J. Edgar Hoover

Director

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D. C. Y
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M Jor Gsneral Wilton B. Persens
he Assistant to the President

o @
»

s
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-

y -

Jime !!o ck Bsction

o b

" Mareh 16, 1959

BY COWRIER SEAVICE

L1 INFORMATION CBETMNE!{ :

) X5 o White House - . .
13 "‘ S - .mnSton 250 :Q’O 'co J C SS‘F‘ED : L
Pt e el oo ) MERa e i *‘ERE‘“‘ u'i KJBY- - s

' ~ Desr General Persons: DATE/] JRES RS | _ b“’lc

T T "Reference 18 made to the lotter dated Mareh 11, 1959, -

d from Mr,. Benry Roemer McPhee of your steff requesting name -

i - shecks concerning 27 individusls who sre ‘being gpnsidered for

v appointment to the Advisory Committees on the Arts, Wationsl

: Oultursl Center. * . _ o, 4 S ~

-
o

dZhe

1%

o

Phere ar

sa

| Poderal Buresu of Investigstion has
inveptigefions of and our Tlles contain no derogatory information . i

oone‘ornine,}r_he followlng individuals:

B | _are attached for your
. sonceralng the 2ollewing individugls: .

not eonducted

.lnronauon uolbrandr-f»‘--

0‘38

)5‘ .

Ketherine Carnell £
Carl Ssndburg e ™
¥alter Disngyp T wg
i gECEMEL-MTEHS E
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i LSS T
. .- -l toove - T o
e s R o -~

’ . oataiud article u;umd ’lw Masses 'u"
Sponsors Tridute - Art T,

_ : artesnists who

fied recently, It was indicated that the meoting would

be held on January 27, A94L, at NManhattan Center, 3th

and 8th Avemue, in Eew Tork City. ‘Among the individas)

;i.morz of the meeting was 11, the Walt @
ney." ST
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LA 100-1}872 Cm »

undertaken by the LittYe Theatrs Guild of Los Angeles. The plan calls for .
a complete coverage of instrwction in all phages of theatrical 1ife. Reg-
uler clesses ia playwritiag, acting and techniocal imatruction will degin ip

Jangmry, with s from Nellywoed film studios, losal and ochain radio
stations and legi te stage actors as lecturers and assisting imstructors.
FPinal plans had been made the previous week, with LEOF DNICK, theatri-

cal editor of the Sentinel being elected chairman of the rd.{ u)

"0fficers are NOBLA(SISSLE, president; OTTQLYOHNSON, EARLYROBINSOE, REX ,
INGRAX apd LOUIS VERS, vice-presidents; | » oxecutive secretary;
FLORENCRACATRRZ, recording seoretary; BERNIC » eorresponding secretary;
CLARENC RGRAVE, financial seoretary; LOR LLER, parliamentarian; )
OSXEOUSTOR, treasurer; MEREDITEXEATCHER, asst treasurer; Rev. WALTER J.
-~ . . " e e
NBETART, chaplain and B, BERATTON, suditer. (u
" IADORNE has been elected honorary president with such
ﬁgusoé as these being considered for the advisory boards QRSO LLs,
Y,

HENRY)'SLANKFORT, Rev. CLA RUSSELL, C CE MUSE, ERNEST) Tm;‘*_%n‘
~fCARTER, FRANRySUTTLE, TD%%TF@ L EI§GTON, JR., Jzu\%ox 5
' H

s : Aty :
TA BASS, JOENYGARPIELD, mzwn‘mcm. ARCHYOBELXR,
DUDLEY{ NICHOLS and PAVH/ ROBESON. (u '

It went on to list the following as officers of the organizations -~

The organization is in the process of diving imto two groups
mown as the Fxecutive and Dramatio Section. The Executive section will con-
duct all of the business affairs, the Dramatie Seotion to deal with the
rohearsals and instruotien. The dramatic section 1s to be oalled he Bronse
Showcase. LAURA BOWMAN has been elected Executive Director of this branch.
At various intervals it is_contemplated that playlets, skits and other
dramatic works will de Prosented at commmity affairs. The purpose of such
skits is to train prominent youngsters for starring roles and offer outlets
for experienced players. The same Plan applies to radio productions. (u /

BORACHYUTLLARD of C.B.S. will be im obarge of the radio divi-
elon and will eseist in training students ia this work. A 5,000 membership
oampeign has deen launched with membership to the guild being open to
interested laymen, as well as theatriecal aspirants, (u i

Purther information soncerning this guild oen be obtained at
the tesporary guild headquarters, 1430 West 35th 8treet, telephone PArkway
0791, or by contacting Lnol.y@nmcx, Sentinel office, 1050 mast L3rd place,

\ telephone ADams 819, ( (,()

' In an article appearing in the December 21et issue of the .
Sentinel, it related that CLARENC E, veteran stage and screen actor,
had endorsed the Intor-Raeiql Film l{l Badio guild. The article rurthar( U }

Y e e rr————

CONry
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ey _ § od ¥guild Starts ﬁobinoty_ %o Blook ' :
R § miolo went on to relate that sany national Yeaders hd snddrsed the guild,.

JE

“Ywo of wnich were GEORGEYSC: , How York Baitor of thi{pittsburgh Courter, % -
- énd ADAM CLAY Jr., Congressman-elech fram New fork. The artiele
“rgont "l to FelathMhat’ iho gullc. which was Pormerly ¥nown as omnittee

for Tnity in ¥otion Pictures, was recently incorporated under the laws o
the State of cauroma."(uz

ez oneemmor ~The erganization has established 1ts permanent headquarboro s T
3835 Wilshire Boulevard, Los Angeles, and the Board of Pirectors §s headed ' i
’by WORNA¥ 0. |BOUS » Seoretary and Treasurer. of the coldn State Life In- =
_ surdnce tom of Los u;olen. thin the nozt fow weoks, asoording to .-
.,;,.‘_.'_ m mulo. éut-tund ro resen tivn 01‘ t Mneu. loﬂo&n lnd dech o
;mpc ate to be gddod to the ;uu. u.} - : -

!‘ho objoetiw ot tho orp.nintion. uoordhg to cu.n)émmm B
Jr.. il to lntognto leaders of all wmalks of 1ife to aid the guildrs program - ..
By protecting the eharmeterization of all nizority groups em the Broadmy .. .. ...
. stage, radio and ia motion piotures, by sorutinising the soripe im oollabe _
. .. ] oration with actors, writers, produoers, and $he Bays office, algo: the special :
w7 F fhuild board, - A national Fesearch board 4 dn ‘bou; Tormed, :
| -~efficial West Coast representative oL the
pabli olty diro%tor nr Shis. (ﬁt SRR
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FHOTION PICTURE SOCIATY FOR THs ALERICAS

The International kotion Picturc Almanac 1943-19LL lists
a Motion Picturs Society for the Amuricas at 6331 Hollywood Boulsvard, Hol-
lywood, California, and states that it was formed in conjunction with the
United Statefw—ordinator of Inter-American Relations as a clearinghouse
for informati¥on on motion picturs problems in thc Western Hemispherc. It
maintains offices which serve as the Govermment's headquarters for visiting
South and Latin American dignitaries and representatives, and also as a
mecting place for the group interestad in problems of this nature. The
officers of the society are listed as follows:

Y. FRANKSFREEMAN, Chairman of the Board (Vice President, Paramount
. Studios)

WALTER FQKFANGER, President and kanaging Director. (Producer,

Universal Studios.)

£, JHHANNIX, Vice President (M-G-M Studio axecutive)

KiNNETHAacGOWAN, Vice President (Producer, 20th Century-Fox)

HiLIN-90NSS, Secretary

r. RJ.\GUTH-, Treasurer.

The directors of the Socizty are:

BLRT¢KLLINBERG SAxUIXGOLDWIN
e KX’ RyOLD Be BXK HA%
GEORGE*EAGNALL CHARLuS WZNKOERNER
FRiD WaSBELTSON L. BXAYE
J. I7CBREEY DAVIL 0 SLZNICK .
GEORGE W XEOHN GEORGKETEVENS
WALTADISNEY : HOLPSON
#ILLIANKG0STZ H, MIKWARNER
CLIFP{CRK .

The foreign committee of the Society is listed as
follows:

ROBERT MJKVOGEL, M-G-M, Chairman
WALTER F. WANGER, Universal
HARQLINSUGARNMAN Universal, Secretary
JACI?QUTTING, Wwalt Disney Studios
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ADDISCEADURLAND, Assoctation of Motion Picture Producers
WALTSBAGLETZ, Republic Studios

consENTIAL

MR L ER, dotion Picture Socisty for the Americas.
2 s Columbia

KLURASCHI, Paramount

“TH MacQOWAN, 20th Century-Fox
RINBCHALFER, Warner Brothers.
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: 7 . #nited Ftates Bepartment of Justice :
b ‘ £10 Scuth Spring Street, Room 900 7 :
IN REPLY. FLEAST REFER TO los Angeles 13, cllifornu ot e
UK NOV Q- “ ae, January S, 19&5 . ,--;." - —-—-.'..._._'.. ——
v T e . w X CX AIR mnc o i
Director, FBI e ' R
o Re O)’OLI.YWOOD WRITERS UOBILIZnTIOl o ‘i o
AL TFTOTRLPIOR COBTATERD L BOALSECTRITT =T - ,{‘J .
REREIK {IVTTLLSSIFISD

O TS & m Bureau I-‘ile Numbar 100-102217 o 'b ‘ ;
. ~ _ : Sk =)
Deg?Slr e o ) mﬂz;‘:g y_ﬁ Ezé ié___...
i &‘
In accord with instructlons in Bureau‘?e‘ifer dated Decembeg 25 7-§

lclu the folloring is submitteds \_\ L e ;{oo No¥'g

Tm.s letter is divided in%c the follmdng titlea 1n order to givo_ :
ihe inforrstion cdesired by the Bureeu in chronological order follomg the

sejuence of the Bureau letters L.A . e . }
I c"r'\.nist Connections and Affiliations of Pmons Listed in ' % Q;
: ¥erorandum from the los Angeles Buresu office to the Director [\ (* v
a ) mt?d 0\-1‘ n, A‘M A _l - 1_: o N o . f‘
A < X . ﬁ;’
¢ I Ho)lweod Friterd Mobilization ~ Tte Gormnt s Cormections 'S
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;‘{ Do Owl l‘ilrs, and (2) The 19&}’!ritm hngrud"" Se d . v JEV‘\
L ' ‘ ':‘ ) EVN
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pE Y Te . : R \ 3
FHEL TR . SR 4 .
Cor. ‘n’st Connections and Lffiliations of Fermns Listed -_f;cf-",';;'f‘,""’.".;'-
In u"vorardum from the Los Angeles Buresu Office to the . - eV
Director Dated June 13, 1Ll . LT .

: 1‘}}“.‘;.;1’-:_
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resident of the SCREEN WRITERS GUIID 3 VIOLA BROTHERS,
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Hnitep States Bepartment of Justice
Los Angeles 13, California
August 6, 1947
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L - Be.Bulet July 11, 1947, second and thirteenth pmgmphs of which - .
ltatod that a verification of occupation and employment was required of R
- individuals listed in let 1l and June 28, 1947,

The Bureau'a attcntim is again diroctod to the f&ct thlt W].O"‘_';; .
‘.—" ment in the motion picture industry is of a floating nature, Buployees are .
. transferred among studios at the discretion of their unions, and by persons
‘*holding their contracts as in the case of writers and actors. Any list . . R
‘ vveriryi.ng employnent as of a certain date therefore would not 'be cnrreut s Lrad

. v’
- . Sy . . . -

P For securit.y reasons and the purposes of this report. veriﬁcation e
%, i of an-employes's association with the respective unlong within the 1ndutry g* .
" 7718 to be ccns:ldered veriﬁcation of employnent or anihbility for meh &

<657 e pessane
“_‘_‘b 4 i 4.::3
H .~ '0
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“The House Comm!fbo‘a Uﬁ-
Activiﬂes announced tonight the names of Iw-thm'bnu-—_,
any at tbexnpromlnent Bonywood nctou. ‘Qirectors
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been set for Sept. 29, Mr. Thomas}'
4
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-~ Sy bpenu 43 foTe?hy
H At Movie Witch-Hunt

WASHINGTON, Sept. 21 -The Honse Un-Amencan Activiti Committee umo;meed
[a:t night the names of 43 persons, most of them prominent in th'¥ motion picture indus-

ry, who have been subpenaed to’ testify on alleged “Communist” inﬂuence in the movies, i
-~-i ChumunJLPnnlehmuuthggz

INJ) said the hesring had beepy 2Ot Morrie

imupﬁomﬂept.ahoa._ ¥ Schary; |

i to permit all committee members to| W' t ) bo, Sam |

attend. Bome are now in- "d‘”"‘hqﬁcgfﬂ‘

he declared. . .- e  Bo ; feushmore, Yok
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L ‘h emory Tonight

“ Tonight, at 8:30 P M. there wﬂl

f be a steady stream to the door of

e sMantattan Center, at 34th Street

' and Eighth dwvenue to pay a last
“ & tribute to Young. .

Art Young, was Dedanh of Amer-

'lcsn cartoonists and among the first

. 'at ached as an editor at the time o
hjs death, has organized this meet-
mz to honor the beloved artist, P -

Endorsements have come é{om au‘o w
,over the cogntry. Erme -’
way, andburg, Daniel /Fits- Ty
patrick, gul sul 7Ro heson, Boar?m -

/fnong_lgon, aYu Disney, Mother| -

’ 38 Toor, Bob{Mirior, are among the
) spOhsors for the ‘meeting. 3
The platform guests will include- N

;notables from the literary, politieal; _ -,

'and art worlds. Alfred Kreymborg, :

:Mauricg Becker Glintenkamp, Max| .

'Weber, .~ Bacon, Alexander| = -

Hrook, Peur-aplume, Van  Wyc -

Brooks Crookej “Johnson, Wanda

#'Gagr Hobart> Michols, Elizabeth] = . '
45 e!ﬂxnnmi’a Manahlp.nu;ql R S b,10

IR

eilert,’ David Burliuk, Moses and® - Lp
Rapata

,Vgoyet. Georges\SFeiber,

, AmonE -ty “speskers will be n.rl' )
, Browder, Rockwe)l-g:i Langston| -
B I}es, Howard/Fast Do_rg_ald‘o_g_-

“T}Ee  Stewart, “Mike Id, William o

_.iGropper and beav:dson.

: ‘ The artists &f the dance and' '
musle world have foined this)
% trtbuve Elie Fiegmeister, Kennet.h_*
A
t

rp__e_qz; Max/Poll ___Q_’nnd dancers| - , This is a clipoing from
an;_ di€y, Sophi .
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Maslow and:

N L A Government

jartists of this country to use his BN o ‘
J talents and drawing boargeas.a o - - / :
Jweapon againgt fascismi_g New : E : . -
f\hs the magaziné that i’ounﬁ » : oY
{helped found and to Which he was} . . ‘ \
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